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O 
mbimbini clinic hosted a successful open day event on the 

29th of June 2017. The aim of the event was to educate cli-

ents about services that are rendered by the clinic. The day 

started with health education on TB, HIV/AIDS, MMC, Hypertension, 

Diabetes mellitus. TB and eye screening was done for clients. The 
community was encouraged to visit the clinic on a regular basis even 

if they are feeling well they must come just for check ups. Traditional 

leaders and councillors were also part of the event. The community 

was given an opportunity to ask questions related to health matters. 

SASSA was also invited and they rendered their services to the 

community. The community of Ombimbini area was very excited for 

this opportunity and thanked Ceza hospital staff for availing 

themselves on the day. 
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Sample Image 

Thami Xulu and Nkosi Dladla busy with the client 



OPEN DAY CONTINUES... 
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Top left: Councilor Nyawo addressing 
the community. Top right: Induna Bu-
thelezi addressing the community. Mid-
dle left: Ombimbini clinic Operational 
Manager E S G Buthelezi addressing 
the community. Bottom right: HIV/AIDS 
Councilor from HST addressing the 
community. Bottom left: Professional 
nurse from HST addressing the com-

munity. 



MY LIFE MY FUTURE CAMPAIGN 

C 
eza hospital  was invited by Mnyamana Memorial High School to be part 
of their My Life My Future campaign. The aim of the campaign was to edu-
cate learners on social illnesses. Ceza hospital was given a slot to talk 
about teenage pregnancy, family planning, MMC and child protection& 

drug abuse. Mr J Phakathi explained the advantages of male medical circumcision 
and also informed learners about happy hour. Learners were encouraged to use 
dual protection. He also said that learners should visit their nearest clinics to en-
quire more information. Ms N Simelane spoke about child abuse and also stressed 
that every right has a responsibility. She also emphasized dangers of drug abuse. 

MY LIFE MY FUTUREMY LIFE MY FUTUREMY LIFE MY FUTURE   
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LEARNERS FROM MNYAMANA MEMORIAL HIGH SCHOOL 



MY LIFE MY FUTURE CONTINUES... 
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Bottom left: Jabulani Phakathi addressing learners on teenage preg-
nancy and dual protection. Bottom right: Ncane Simelane address-
ing learners on child protection and drug abuse. Bottom left: Ncane 
Simelane, Sister Mkhize, Nkosi Dladla and Njabulo Zulu. Bottom 
right: Learners entertaining the audience. 



MMC BASELINE ASSESSMENT 
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O 
n the 04th of May 2017 Ceza hospital was assessed on MMC by National, 
Province, HST and SACTWU. This was the baseline assessment and the 
institution did well on some areas. Ms P Harrison congratulated the institu-

tion for having policies, guidelines and SOP’s in place. The team also complimented 
Dr PC Mchunu Medical Manager for fully supporting the MMC programme. During the 
procedure observation the assessing team complimented Ceza MMC team for follow-
ing all procedures correctly. 

Top left: Nkosi 
Mbatha and Nkosi 
Dladla with the as-
sessor. Bottom left: 
Briefing after as-
sessment.  



FINANCIAL YEAR END FUNCTION 

F 
inance department hosted a successful financial year end function. Mrs P N Gumede encour-
aged all staff to pull up their socks and work as a team at all times. Mr B D Zungu spoke 
about achievements and challenges they had as SCM in the previous financial year. Staff 
were awarded with certificates of appreciation and Finance Managers encouraged those who 

didn't get certificates to work harder this financial year. Finance Manager did presentation on 
previous financial year work. Mr SP Zulu CEO thanked Finance Manager and his staff for hard work 
and dedi-cation towards their work. 
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Top left: Gwazi Masondo from SCM receiving certificate from Dr P C Mchunu. Bottom right: 
Sthembiso Mtshali from Budget & Expenditure receiving certificate. Bottom left: Sandile 
Sukazi from Revenue receiving certificate from Mr S P Zulu. Bottom  right: Mr B D Zungu from 

SCM receiving certificate. 



FINANCIAL YEAR END FUNCTION CONTINUES…. 
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Top left: Sbahle from Budget& Ex-
penditure receiving certificate from 
Dr Mchunu. Top right: Zesuliwe 
Mhlongo receiving certificate. Mid-
dle left: Mr X B Sibisi receiving cer-
tificate from Mr S P Zulu. Bottom 
right: Mrs P N Gumede receiving 
certificate. Bottom left: Mr S  F 
Mdlalose 



HCF FAREWELL PRAYER 

Ceza hospital HCF hosted a farewell prayer for group 6/15 R6833 and R2175 on the 17th of May 
2017. Bishop Zakwe was invited to share the word of God with outgoing students. Miss CN Mbatha 
shared HCF vision and mission with attendees and thanked all those who joined HCF during their stay 
at Ceza. Abafundi laba abebezinikele kakhulu enkonzweni belekelela uma kudingeka usizo 
baklonyeliswa ngezitifiketi zokubabonga. Bonke abafundi banxuswa ukuba bengasuki ekumthandeni 
uNkulunkulu ngisho noma sebebuyele ezindaweni zabo zokusebenza baqhubeke nokumkhonza njen-
goba bebenza besekwa Ceza. Abafundi babonge kakhulu abafundisi babo from Ceza sub campus 
ngokubafundisa nangezwi likaNkulunkulu. 
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Top left & right: Both groups entertaining the audience. Bottom left & 
right: Students representing both groups delivering speech on behalf 
of their group mates. 



HCF FAREWELL PRAYER CONTINUES…. 
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Top left: Bishop Zakwe receiving gift from 
Mrs C A Zulu. Top right: Student receiving 
certificate of appreciation from Mrs Zulu. 
Middle left: Student receiving certificate 
of appreciation from Mrs Zulu. Bottom 
right: Ms T T Mkhwanazi was opening 
with a prayer. Bottom left: Ms C N 
Mbatha sharing HCF vision and mission 
with attendees.



CEZA HOSPITAL RECEIVED NEW MOBILE CLINIC 
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Top left: New mobile clinic. Top 
right: Inside the mobile clinic. Mid-
dle left: Dr PC Mchunu, Mr SF 
Mdlalose and Mr EB Ngcobo. Bot-
tom right: Sir Manqele receiving 
keys from Cela Zungu. Bottom left: 
Mobile clinic staff. 



EZEMIDLALO 
Kuklonyeliswe abadlali beqembu lakwa Systems okuyibona abadle umhlanganiso kumzuliswano 

wemidlalo yebhola lezinyawo phakathi kweminyango yangaphakathi esibhedlela. 
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Top left: Trophies and medals. Top right: Mlungisi Nxumalo and 
Khehla Xulu. Bottom left: Ndumiso Mbatha, Sphiwe Khumalo, 
Mbongeleni Buthelezi and Sthembiso Dlamini. Bottom right: Systems 
Department football team. 



Physical Address: Echibini Area 
CEZA 3866 
Postal Address: Private Bag 
X200 CEZA 3866 

Web Address: 
www.kznhealth.gov.za 

E-mail: Lon-
diwe.dlamini2@kznhealth.gov.za 
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